
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM/ (3) PAGE FAX 

 

      TO:  Howard Goldberg 

 

FROM:  Thomas Samoluk,  Associate Director for Communications 

               (202) 724-0813 

 

DATE:  November 29, 1994 

 

      RE:  Attached Editorial Opinion by JFK Assassination Records Review Board Chairman 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for taking the time to talk today regarding Mr. Tunheim's editorial opinion.  I 

appreciate your taking the time to review it for possible use.  Regardless of your decision on the 

piece, thank you for the guidance which you provided to me.  I enjoyed chatting (although I did 

go beyond the previously agreed upon two minute limit) and will keep you advised of 

developments in the future which may be of interest to you. 

 

  


